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Dear Members of the Connecticut College Community,

I am writing to express my gratitude to Abby Van Slyck, Chad Jones, and John Nugent for their 
collective stewardship of the strategic planning process this year. The wonderful committee they led 
has completed its work, and I invite you now to review it. Last week, you received an email from Abby 
and Chad announcing two open forums — on Tuesday May 3 and Wednesday May 4 — where you 
will be able to discuss the results of the committee's efforts this semester. You may find a copy of the 
draft strategic plan here. The draft is a strong reflection of the many important conversations we have 
had as a community — of students, faculty, staff, alumni, parents, and friends — over the past 8 
months. Collectively, the committee has articulated a clear vision for a distinguished future. I 
encourage you to read through the draft and take the time to discuss it at one of the two forums 
planned for this week.

I am very pleased with the progress that we have made on this important work. I know you will want 
to join me in thanking the strategic planning committee for their devotion to this process and for their 
enthusiastic engagement of such a broad range of constituents both on and off campus. Our future is 
already brighter because of it.

Yours,

Katherine Bergeron
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